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Playbuilder Project


45 South Street

Middle Barton

Chipping Norton

Oxfordshire

OX7 7BU

29 September 2009

Dear Supporters,

PLAYBUILDER PROJECT – 2009/10 Middle Barton Playing Fields

We are anxious to obtain high level support for our funding bid to the County Council PLAYBUILDER Project for 2009/10, which if successful would enable the community and children in the age group 8-13 in particular, to benefit from a new play space, which has been designed around their requirements, including special provision for the disabled.

Our community of over 3000 at present has no provision for this particular age group, and we would hope that we could change this, with help.  We are some 10 miles away from our nearest towns, where more appropriate facilities exist, but with virtually no bus service, children are totally dependent on parents/ guardians to drive them to these facilities.

We would hope to take advantage of this opportunity and your support would help us along this route as part of the bid process.  

Should you wish to see the scheme in detail, we can email the current design to you, so that you can appreciate for yourself how exciting the project is, given the blank page that we have at present, or should we say the blank ‘field space’.

Your support is vital to us and to this project.  If you could take a few moments to confirm your support in writing, we will include your comments in the project submission documents.  

Your underwriting of this scheme could make the difference.
Thank you in anticipation,

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely, 

David Monk

Secretary 

To:  David Cameron – MP

       Ian Hudspeth – County Councillor

       Robin Fleming – Trustee

       Lynn Barnes – Headteacher – Middle Barton Primary School

       Arthur Goffe – District Councillor       

       Ken Norman – Chairman – Steeple Barton Parish Council


Telephone:  01869 347004. Email: d.monk822@btinternet.com


